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October 22, 2013 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

This is to verify that the official E-911 address for the commercial condominium 

on Assessor parcel 29  C006  Unit 1 owned by Guy and Tatiana Mc Chesney has 

been reassigned to: 

 

3 Gold St, Portland, ME 04101 
 

This property was formerly known as 320 Fore St - Unit1. 

 

However, the previous owner of this property has been using 3 Gold St as their street 

address for some time and it is recognized by the U.S. Postal Service. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notice. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Charles W. Wordell, Jr. 
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